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HAPPY NEW 

YEAR 
 

With every new year that we share 

together we learn something new 

and experience different things 

together. Last month we shared a 

Union Dinner with everyone to get 

a chance to sit down together and 

share laughs and bring together 

toys to donate to children. This 

year we are looking forward to 

doing a lot more. We want to be 

able to sponsor sport events, some 

50/50 raffles and possibly some 

beef and beers so we have the 

chance to come together again. 

We want to have meetings every 

month with our members so that 

everyone is in tune with what is 

going on with our union. Make sure 

you check out our website to see 

all the special savings you are 

entitled to as a union member. 

Don’t forget about taking 

advantage of the free college 

courses that are available. We 

want everyone to know you are not 

just a union paying member you 

are entitled to savings. Any 

questions you may have please 

send us an email we will gladly 

inform you of the extras. Any ideas 

you want to share please let us 

know. 

  NEW HEALTH 

INSURANCE CHANGE 
 

Keep in mind that we have new 

health insurance. You will receive 

an Aetna card, Express Scripts and 

a new HSA card. If you have any 

trouble with your HSA card, please 

reach out to Walt in our finance 

department at the township 

building 856-665-1000 ext. 146. 

Any problems pertaining to your 

Aetna card please call Rachel 856-

665-1000 ext. 109. Any extra HSA 

card that you need you must 

contact the number on the back of 

the card. 

 

 JANUARY, READY 

FOR COLD 

WEATHER? 
 

Once that new year kicks in, we 

already know here comes the 

snow! Make sure that you are at 

all times safe and prepared for 

these weather conditions. Make 

sure you have an emergency bag 

in your car in case you ever get 

stuck in the freezing cold in your 

vehicle. Always remember you 

matter first if you can not drive in 

the weather please stay home, 

the roads are for the first 

responders only. Stay safe! 

    

NEXT MEETING 

Members Meeting 

FEBRUARY 23, 2022 

6pm  

Via ZOOM 

  
We are now on 

social media 

 
Facebook 

 

Afscme Pennsauken 

 

 

Add our page to stay 

informed 
 

 

https://www.afscmenj.org/local-2278-pennsauken-township

